Jessica Pacunayen

From: Joe Heron <Joe_Heron@gov.nt.ca>

Sent: May 30, 2016 3:27 PM

To: Jessica Pacunayen

Cc: Clint Ambrose; Brandon Bradbury; Pat Knutson

Subject: RE: Assignment of W2015C0008 from Platinum Group Metals Ltd. to Benton Resources
Inc.

Good day Jessica,

As per our telephone conversation and a review of the file, there were some minor issues noted during the inspection of
April 22™, 2016. As it stands, we are scheduled to conduct a follow-up inspection of the site in the near future.

However, as the assignee has agreed to accept all liabilities incurred, Inspectors have no concerns and recommend the
assignment of the above-noted LUP from Platinum Group Metals Ltd. to Benton Resources Inc. Contact us if you have
concerns.

Joe Heron
Resource Management Officer Il (Inspector)
Department of Lands

From: Jessica Pacunayen [mailto:jpacunayen@wlwb.ca]

Sent: Monday, May 30, 2016 2:05 PM

To: Joe Heron

Subject: Assignment of W2015C0008 from Platinum Group Metals Ltd. to Benton Resources Inc.

Good afternoon Joe,

Please see the links below for materials related to the assignment application of W2015C0008:
Assignment Application

Assignment Engagement Letter

Correspondence regarding Transfer of Security Deposit
Security Deposit Confirmation

Please let me know if you have any issues with the assignment at your earliest convenience.

Masi,

Jessica Pacunayen, BA&Sc

Regulatory Technician
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All correspondence to the Board, including emails, letters, faxes and attachments are public documents and may be posted to the
public registry. The way things are does not determine the way they ought to be — M. ). Sandel



